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We will be having a meeting at 2.15pm 

on Tuesday 20
th
 September to discuss 

expectations for this year, including 

SAT preparation and application 

arrangements for High School. It is 

important that every child has an adult 

attend.  

Parking will be available on the school 

yard. 

 

Swimming lessons are on Tuesday mornings 

for Y1,Y2,Y3 & Y4. 

Please make sure your child brings their 

swimming kit and towel into school on a 

Tuesday morning. The school bus leaves 

prompt so please ensure your children arrive in 

school on time. 

We are having our first coffee morning for 

this academic year on  

Friday 30
th

 September.  

ALL PARENTS WELCOME. 

We will also have a bake sale for the 

children on this day. It would be great if 

every child could bring £1 into school as a 

donation for tasty treats.  

We are raising funds for MACMILLAN so 

all donations of cake/monetary contribution 

will be gratefully received. 

 

 

Advance notice of our annual MONSTERS BALL  
on  

THURSDAY 20th OCTOBER!! 
Rec – Y2: 3.15pm – 4.15pm 
Y3 – Y6: 4.30pm – 5.45pm. 

£2 entrance (inc. drink & snack) 
50p tuck shop. 

Tickets coming soooooooooooon. 
 

 

Y3 are in need of empty cheese box 

packaging e.g.’ Dairylea /Laughing 

Cow cheese triangle boxes or 

Camembert boxes for a class project. 

In addition to this Reception class 

are in need of corks (any shape/size) 

for an art project. Any contributions 

from across the school would be 

greatly appreciated. 

The 1
st
 Communion Programme will begin in January for Y4 and 

any older children who have not yet made their 1
st
 Communion. 

Please let Mr O’Brien know if you would like your child to be on 

this year’s programme. 

 

Y6 girls are invited to attend Sacred 

Heart’s open evening on Wednesday 

21
st
 September at 5.45pm. The evening 

will start with a talk in their main hall 

from senior staff, followed by a guided 

tour around the school with the chance 

to speak to staff in all departments. 


